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Public sector EBA campaign update #16
WEDNESDAY 4 MAY 2016, 12.55PM
 
Day six of protected industrial action… decision time

Includes public sector nurses and midwives employed in the acute and aged care sector and stand-alone community health centres. 

Make sure your workplace is represented. Critical information will be discussed at this meeting that affects your pay, conditions 
and the future of this EBA campaign. 

This meeting will provide members working in the acute general public sector (not mental health) with a critical progress report 
on the current enterprise bargaining agreement negotiations. This meeting will discuss details of any offer from the Victorian 
Government and your employers and consider whether to implement further protected industrial action.

Register for this meeting, transport and childcare services  
http://bit.ly/ebameeting3

View the ANMF bus schedule  
http://bit.ly/IKEBA2016

Plan your public transport trip  
https://ptv.vic.gov.au/journey

IT IS IMPERATIVE THAT MEMBERS ATTEND THIS VITAL STATEWIDE MEMBERS MEETING. 

Awash in red: ANMF members at Northern Health, Northern Day Procedure Centre and Otway Health.

Is your ward, unit or small workplace represented?
Public sector statewide members meeting 
Thursday 5 May 2016 
2pm (note new time) 
Melbourne Convention & Exhibition Centre, Plenary 2 (new venue) 
1 Convention Centre Place, South Wharf
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Visit the ANMF EBA campaign page at http://bit.ly/IKEBA2016 to:
• Register to attend the May 5 meeting
• View the ANMF bus schedule
• Book a spot on an ANMF bus
• Book childcare

We encourage members to register for the ANMF buses  

or catch public transport as venue parking is very expensive. 

This meeting will provide nurses and midwives  
working in the acute general public sector (not mental health)  
with a progress report of the current enterprise bargaining  
agreement negotiations. Details of any offer from your  
employers will be discussed at this meeting. 

Statewide public sector members meeting

May 5, 2.00pm 
Melbourne Convention  
and Exhibition Centre

Plenary 2, 1 Convention Centre Place, South Wharf

new time 
and place

Wear your red EBA 2016 T-shirt. Bring your membership card or for easy meeting  
registration download the ANMF Diary App at http://bit.ly/anmfapp


